City of Franklin, New Hampshire
Virtual Public Hearings Notice
Community Development Block Grant Project

The Franklin City Council will hold two consecutive Public Hearings on Monday,
December 7, 2020 beginning at 6:00pm. Due to the COVID-19 crisis, members of the
public and other interested parties can attend a Virtual Public Hearing Meeting in
accordance with Governor Sununu’s Emergency Order #12 and Executive Order 2020-04.
This Virtual Public Hearing will be held on the Zoom platform at:
https://lus02web.zoom.us/j/85299617728 or by phone at 1-312 626 6799, Webinar ID: 852
9961 7728.

Community Development Block Grant funds are available to municipalities through the NH
Community Development Finance Authority. Up to $500,000 annually is available for
economic development projects, up to $500,000 for public facility, up to $500,000 for
housing projects, up to $500,000 for emergency activities, and up to $25,000 is available
per planning study grant. All CDBG projects must primarily benefit low and moderate
income persons. The public hearings will hear public comment on the following:

1. A proposed application to the Community Development Finance Authority for up to
$25,000 in Community Development Block Grant Planning Grant funds to conduct
a hotel feasibility study and identify potential sites. The majority of Franklin
residents are of low and moderate income.

2. And the Residential Antidisplacement and Relocation Assistance Plan.

Provisions for persons with special needs can be made by contacting the City Manager’s
Office via telephone or mail at least 5 days prior to the public hearing. An Informational
document on these public hearings will be available on the City’s website
www.franklinnh.org prior to the public hearings.
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